
Media Release  
Tuesday 18 January 2022 

  
FSC launches Future Ready Advice Summit in Queenstown 
 
The Financial Services Council (FSC) has launched the Future Ready Advice Summit to be held at the 
Heritage Hotel, Queenstown on Thursday 17 February 2022.  
 
Designed for the professional advice community, Future Ready follows on from the FSC’s popular 
2021 Get In Shape summits over the past few years.  
 
“The advice community has made significant progress managing the regulatory change agenda, and 
these summits are a way to bring people together, acknowledge our collective need to reconnect, 
whilst supporting our struggling tourism sector,” said FSC Chief Executive Richard Klipin. 
 
“Great content drives great events and the 2022 event will again showcase New Zealand’s political 
and regulatory leaders and explore the big issues of the day across topics of interest for FSC 
members and New Zealanders. 
 
“We are working with key players behind regulatory change and peers within the advice community 
to deliver the Future Ready program.  
 
“We’re delighted again to be welcoming our key political stakeholders, regulatory stakeholders as 
well as a number of leading industry commentators.” 
 
Brand new to the programme for 2022 is ‘Meet the Professionals’, a choice of two sessions that will 
allow advisers to get up close with some of the leading lights of the NZ financial services sector (like 
speed dating on a topic of your choice), including experts from business fields to help develop their 
financial advice practice. 
 
“The content will be future focused, relevant, reliable and it is designed to prepare advisers across 
the country for the financial services landscape in 2022 and beyond,” said Klipin. 
 
The Summit will also feature a masterclass to help advisers improve their business in governance, 
strategy and CVPs, sessions with political leaders, fast-paced TED-style talks, and a session on 
insights from the Queenstown Tourism sector that advisers can learn and apply in their own 
business.  
 
More information is available and registrations are open here. 
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------------------------------------------------------ 
About the Financial Services Council 
As the voice of the sector, the Financial Services Council is a non-profit member organisation with a 
vision to grow the financial confidence and wellbeing of New Zealanders. FSC members commit to 
delivering strong consumer outcomes from a professional and sustainable financial services sector. 
Our 99 members manage funds of more than $95bn and pay out claims of $2.8bn per year (life and 
health insurance). Members include the major insurers in life, health, disability and income 
insurance, fund managers, KiwiSaver, and workplace savings schemes (including restricted schemes), 
professional service providers, and technology providers to the financial services sector. 
www.fsc.org.nz, twitter: @FSC__NZ  
  
 


